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Subject: C&H Hog Farm proposed modification
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 9:21:08 PM

I propose   that the C&H Hog Farm proposed modification of their Nutrient Management
Plan to allow land application of hog wastewater from Pond 2 by their tanker wagon be
denied.
It is not appropriate and it should not be permitted for C&H to use a vac-tanker truck to
apply hog wastewater to any of the fields from pond 2 without reliable, accurate
information about the content of that waste.  The amount of Phosphorous, Nitrogen and
other nutrients, and without reliable data on the level of nutrients already applied to some
of the fields.
Thank you for the opportunity to comment
Susan Schmidler
1504 Pine Tree Dr
Washington, Ill 61571
slsrn@msn.com
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